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Dear Member 

Traincrew Confused Over EA Communication 
Late yesterday Pacific National Coal sent out a communication about nomination of a bargaining representative that has many 

drivers quite confused about what do to next. 

After careful reading of PN’s communication, I understand why Traincrew are confused. I have this morning contacted Pacific 

National HR representatives seeking clarification on what Traincrew are required to do at a depot level. 

Ultimately as a union member your union represents your interests at the EA bargaining table, and our understanding was that 

Pacific National were going to seek depot representation to assist in negotiations for their respective depots.  

Once I have been contacted by PN’s HR team and clarity is gained, I will convey this in a further newsletter as soon as possible. 

Unity is Strength 

 

Bruce Mackie 

State President, RTBU Qld Branch 
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